
07/05/2023 

To Whom It May Concern, 

Thank you for your continued interest in our wireless vehicle detection system.   Please 
be advised that Carrier & Gable, Inc. is the sole authorized seller for Sensys Networks 
equipment in the State of Michigan. 

As such, Carrier & Gable, Inc. along with Sensys Networks are the only authorized 
companies to provide product and warranty support for our vehicle detection system. 

Should you have any questions, or need additional information, please feel free to 
contact me at 636-575-5574 or kkohl@sensysnetworks.com. 

Thank you, 

SENSYS NETWORKS, INC. 

Kenneth R. Kohl, P.E. 
Director of Sales – Central Region 


